May 14, 2014

Dear Larry Gonzales:

I am writing to you because I think that texting while walking should be banned in the
 State of Texas. I feel this way for several reasons. First, is that people could get hit by a car because they are not paying attention to their surroundings. Also, people could trip and fall down 

and that would probably be due to not paying attention. In addition, people that are on

their phones could be dangerous for others by running into someone and knocking them in

the street. Finally, most people would want to make their own choice on what they

want to do but, that would probably  make the danger worse. As you can see, texting 

while walking is very dangerous and it cause people to get injured or possible killed.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Jessica Trevino 
